
The End of an Era—Or is it the Beginning? 

Brian Thalacker Hits Service Milestone: 
Congratulations on 45 Years of Service 

Commitment To Our 
Craft Award Program 

Women of the Farm 
Event Update 

BREAKING NEWS! 
 

Dean Hines Named 2022 Field 
Representative of the Year 
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Good Board Members & Your Milk Check 
Paul Bauer, CEO/Manager 

Producer Portal is Coming! Are You Ready? ECC Annual Meeting: 
Attend In-Person or 
Virtually 

Randy Demulling, Age 66 

What’s Happening in Milk Prices for the Upper Midwest? 
Prepare for Negative PPDs 

2022 Scholarship Program 


